
NEWSLETTER 

Friday 8th March 2024 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

 
 

 



What a fantastic day the children had for World Book Day! The school was a ‘buzz’ of activity with reading and 

book related activities. Please see our Facebook page for photos of the fun had by all! 

 

BIKEABILITY 

 

Next week is Bike ability for Class 4. Please ensure your bike is in a roadworthy 

condition before the training starts (and keep your fingers crossed for good 

weather!).  

 

 

 

ANIMAL 2 U SOUTH WEST 

 

On Tuesday 19th and Wed 20th March Animal Encounters 2 U will be 

coming to school for all classes including Pre School to see some 

animals. This will be such an amazing experience for all children in 

school.  

 

 

RESIDENTIAL 

 

This year the year 6 children have an opportunity to have residential visit at Pixie’s Holt before May half term. 

The payments have been setup on Parentpay to start contributing towards the final balance. They will enjoy 

caving, mountain biking, weaselling and climbing as well as enjoying two nights away from home. 

 

PARKING 

If you are using the school car park to drop off your children please ensure 

you drive carefully. If you are dropping children off in the car park it is your 

responsibility to walk them to the classroom and ensure they are safe. 

Thank you for your support with this! 

 
 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

We have some children with severe nut allergies so please do not send in anything containing nuts. We 

appreciate your support with this. 

 

 



 

 

IS MY CHILD TOO ILL FOR SCHOOL?  

If you are unsure if you should send your child to school when they are ill, check this NHS website. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Have a great weekend. 

Peter Halford 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

